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Kamogelo Maema

From: Nyaladzi Nleya
Sent: Tuesday, 11 August 2020 10:55
To: pogoti.mothiba08@gmail.com
Cc: Kamogelo Maema; Nkhensani Khandlhela; fm.mothiba@gmail.com
Subject: RE: NOTIFICATION OF BASIC ASSESSMENT AND WATER USE AUTHORIZATION 

PROCESS FOR THE NEW ALOE SUBSTATION AND LOOP-IN LOOP-OUT 
POWERLINES, POLOKWANE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

Attachments: New Aloe Substation Notification Letter.pdf

Dear Kgoshi Mothiba, 
 
I trust this e-mail finds you safe and well. 
 
As you have been informed telephonically, GA Environment has been appointed by Eskom Limpopo Operating Unit 
(LOU) as the Independent Environmental Consultants to undertake a Basic Assessment Process and Water Use 
Authorisation processes for the construction of the New Aloe 132Kv substation and the parallel 132kV Silica-Aloe 
loop-in powerline and 132kV Thabamoopo - Aloe loop - out powerline approximately 15km east of the Polokwane 
CBD. 
 
You have been informed of the proposed development as the occupiers of the site and person in control of the land 
and you are hereby formally notified in terms of Regulation 41(2) (b) (i) of the National Environmental Management 
Act (NEMA), 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998) Environmental Impact Regulations, 2014 as amended. 
 
Kindly find attached a Notification Letter of the proposed project as part of the Public Participation Process. This 
Notification is also in terms of the directions regarding the measures to address, prevent and combat the spread of 
the COVID-19 relating to the National Environmental Management Permits and Licences issued by the Minister of 
Environment, Forestry and Fisheries on 05 June 2020. 
 
Further to this you will be provided with a copy of the Draft Basic Assessment Report (BAR) for comments and input. 
  
We are looking forward to your further participation. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any 
queries about any of the above.  
 

Nyaladzi Nleya 
Senior Environmental Assessment Practitioner 
+27 78 329 7918 
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